
House Energy and Natural Resources CommiƩee Members –  

As a ciƟzen of North Dakota, I am wriƟng to implore you to oppose HB1411. I can’t enƟrely wrap 
my brain around why we would want to prohibit ERPOs, which exist only to protect the 
innocent. ProacƟvely banning this type of protecƟon seems shortsighted and just plain wrong.  

Please consider ways that you as our elected officials can help ALL ciƟzens exist in our state 
safely and peacefully.  

Thank you –  

Aleyna Leibfried  


